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If the local public school district is closed due to weather creating bad travel conditions, then the office will be closed.  In the event of bad weather that would create unsafe travel conditions and the public schools have not yet announced whether they will close, please stay in touch with the main reception voicemail for announcements of office closure.  Above all employees should use prudent discretion regarding their ability to report to work under such conditions.
This policy is optional

